
 

Exams Summer 2023 

 

As we move closer to the exams season, there are a few things that we would like students 

and parents to be aware of prior to sitting exams. 

JCQ, the Body who regulate exams have specific requirements as to what is acceptable 

before, during and after an exam.  Included in this newsletter are a couple of JCQ posters 

which your child should be familiar with in advance of exams.  These posters will be displayed 

inside and outside the exam room. It is important to note that no mobile phones, electronic 

devices, or any other form of data storing devices should be brought into the exam room, this 

also includes wrist watches.  Please discuss this notice with your child prior to exams and 

where possible encourage them not to bring these items into school on exam days.  All mobile 

phones, electronic devices and watches will need to be left with the Exams Officer for the 

duration of the exam. 

Students will be issued with candidate packs, which includes helpful information and sessions 

will take place in school to give students the opportunity to ask the Exams Officers any 

questions prior to exams.  

Below is a checklist for students to help prepare for exam days. 

If you wish to speak to the Exams Officer, or any member of staff regarding exams, please do 

not hesitate to contact School on 0191 518 5595. 

 

We wish all of our students the very best of luck with their forthcoming exams. 

 

 



  

 


